Greetings everyone. Our last three meetings have been relatively informal as the attendance was down from our historic averages. Last month, I asked our members to consider what might be done to attract new and younger members to our group. This month, we had some very good ideas presented to the group and they all seemed well received. I have asked the membership to continue thinking about this and have some further discussions at next month's meeting which Patty and I will miss. At the June meeting, I will ask for volunteers to sit on a committee to meet over the summer and then bring back recommendations to the members in the fall.

On another topic, I was recently introduced to a very good podcast on the history of Sweden. I mentioned this at the last meeting and there seemed to be a lot of interest in finding out more. Here is a link to the website for "A Flatpack History of Sweden". I hope you enjoy listening as much as I do.

https://aflatpackhistoryofsweden.com/

See you in June.